
 
 

 

Year 7 Welcome Evening 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming all our Year 7 parents and guardians to All Saints 
Catholic College on Thursday 19th September.  The purpose of the evening’s is to meet 
with your child’s teachers in an informal social setting and to meet with the families of 
other Year 7 parents. This event is open to parents and guardians only, and children 
should not attend.     

 

Please complete the attached reply slip indicating whether you can attend the evening 
to help us cater for the event appropriately.  This event should be attended by 
parents/carers only.  This is a wonderful event, and something our entire community 
looks forward to.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support.   

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=06LxYAK5WEqE951qVoGKkV4
p9HkJVdxDnThHrZqrdoNUNDVPN0NJWTZKWTZUOVNUNzA0RzFOSFYwRC4u    

 

If you have any questions, please email support@allsaintscc.org.uk.      

 

Yours sincerely,   

Mr Beardsall 


